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On-Site Assistance –( 6 schools)
	A-C Central 

Capital Area Career Center

Beardstown

	Nauvoo-Colusa Middle School (Warsaw)

North Mac

Warsaw


Workshops/In-services/Presentations –  4 Participants – 355
· Western Illinois University Career Fair – 264 participants
· Macomb District School Board Meeting – 17 participants

· MyCaert & Ag Education Workshop at Madison Co. Regional Institute – 64 participants

· WIU Ag Education Course Workshop – 10 participants
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Bloomington
· STEM/Caterpillar Conference Call

· IACCAI Annual Conference at Parkland College, Champaign

· Beginning Ag Teacher Conference, Springfield

· Sangamon Menard Agricultural Education Partnership Meeting, Springfield

· National FFA Convention, Louisville, KY

· IMPACT (National FFA Foundation) Breakfast at National FFA Convention

· Google Webinars – Online Afternoon of 4 sessions

· Professional Development Conference Call

· Illinois School for the Visually Impaired Fall Advisory Council Meeting, Jacksonville

· Section 14 Leadership Training School at Lincoln Land Community College, Springfield

· Illinois Agriculture Resource Council Conference Call

· ICAE Meeting, Bloomington

· PAS Fall Conference Judge for Extemporaneous Public Speaking, Bloomington

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

· Judged National FFA AgriScience Fair – Social Systems Division I

· Room host for National FFA Proficiency Awards – Ag Processing

· Continued planning for CAT/STEM Learning Event on December 4th
· Updated Agriculture Business Course Outline to align with current lessons

Miles Traveled – 2190 miles
Commentary


There is just something about spending a few days in Louisville, Kentucky with FFA members that is refreshing and it also brings back memories for quite a few of us. Walking up to Freedom Hall I have memories of my own advisor, earning my American FFA Degree, spending time with my former students and celebrating successes along the way. This year was no different as I participated in convention as a judge and room host, seeing behind the scenes for the first time. While this month was full of travel and meetings, it concluded on a positive note that leaves me excited for what is to come in Agriculture Education and the FFA.
